
Dear Poland High School Parents, 

 

  The holiday season is quickly approaching and now is the perfect 
time to make your son or daughter’s Christmas one to remember.  The 
2023-2024 Yearbook Staff would like to offer you our annual “Yearbook 
Stocking Stuffer” as an exciting gift for your child.  After purchasing a 
yearbook for only $60.00 (the lowest price of the year), we will send you 
a decorative receipt to announce your purchase on Christmas morning. 

The yearbook staff encourages you to take advantage of this 
great one time offer. The books will be offered to the student body to purchase at $75.00 
beginning January 2024 ~ so buy your Stocking Stuffer now! Please make your checks payable 
to Poland Yearbook and send the form, your check, and a self-addressed, stamped envelope to 
us before FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2023.  A self-addressed, stamped envelope must be included 
if you wish to have a receipt mailed to you. If one is not sent with your order, a receipt will not 
be mailed. 

       

Thank You, 

Poland Yearbook Staff   
3199 Dobbins Road      
Poland, Ohio 44514  
 

 

 

 

 

Name of Student: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Grade: _________ 

 

Amount Enclosed: _______________ 

 


